
   

Golf Update  

 

May 3rd 

 

 

On Monday, May 4th, we will be performing a solid-tining 

aeration(small needles, no plug extraction) to our putting surfaces. 

This procedure is rendered necessary after bypassing hollow core 

aeration which was originally scheduled for Wednesday, April 15th. 

The solid-tining aeration process opens the pores of the turf allowing 

air, sunlight, nutrients and water to infiltrate the ground and feed the 

root system to ensure its long term health. This process does not 

affect playability and will only take a few days to heal completely.   

 

Over the last couple of days with the addition of tee times which 

increased site visits, we've observed a few instances where social 

distancing was not abided by. Therefore, we would like to kindly 

remind you to please adhere to all protocols in place.  

 

Now that we have re-introduced sand bottles to both power carts 

and pull carts to preserve course conditioning, we ask that you 



 

please ensure to utilize sand bottles throughout your round to fill 

divots (tees & fairways only). Sand Bottles on power carts are to 

be used by the single rider only to mitigate touch points. 

 

Overall, in the first two & half weeks of the season our Membership 

has been highly cooperative in following all protocols and measures. 

Your ongoing diligence is truly appreciated.  

 

Stay Safe & Healthy! 

 

Respectfully, 

Gilles Dufort  

Executive Professional/General Manager 

The Harvest Golf Club LTD. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

    

 


